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Coming Events: 

Monthly Meeting:  We will meet on the fourth 
Wednesday, April 27th at Saltgrass Steakhouse on 
Veteran’s Blvd. at six pm (1800) with meeting beginning at 
7:00 pm (1900).  See you there! 

April 23rd:  Crawfish Boil at Dianne & Carl Hunter’s home, 
133 Moss Lane, River Ridge. Bring your chairs and Model A!
And some special treats/snacks/desserts/???

May 7th:  All Car Clubs picnic at Wally Pontiff playground.  
Meet at 11:00 am.  Bring Model A and chairs.  More info 
coming.

Jan Castell Palermo gave Hall Townsend a photo album of club 
pictures taken mostly in the early 70’s.  The club members thank 
her for this gift.  Her parents Jim & Isabel Castell were members  
in the early 80’s.  



Spring Fiesta

Spring Fiesta was in the French Quarter on Saturday, March 26th and the 
weather was perfect.  Below are some photos and more can be found on 
www.nolamodelas.com  website. 

Above Linda & Bobby Burwell at parade start.  Below is Brad Persons 
with his phaeton and friends

http://www.nolamodelas.com


Devine Mercy Custom Cruisers 
Car Show 

The club had a great showing at the car show.  Ray Fuenzalida and 
someone else in the club won awards.  Ray, Toni & Caroline Schaub 
were there with the huckster, Ray Fuenzalida with his coupe, Paulo 
Casanova, with his special A, Bob Sappington and Bill Pfaff and …..?

 



Above are Paulo Casanova’s car and Bill Pfaff’s huckster.  And quite 
visible is the new flag advertising the club.  This can go with us to the 
car shows as well as our monthly outings.  Thanks to Paulo for getting 
the club this flag.  These flags were displayed at the crawfish party at the 
Hunters and several people stopped by to see the cars and talk with us.



Cars, Crawfish and Fun at the Hunters

On Saturday the club met at Dianne & Carl Hunter’s home for a 
crawfish fest.  Lots of members brought their Model As as you can see in 
the photo below.  We had a record of 18 Model As.  Our host was away 
but he & Dianne returned from the hospital in good health.  A photo 
roster is in the works and should come to your inbox in a few months.

I will have more photos and will send some to you as a separate email.

Click on this photo and you can see all the cars in a short video.


